
19/04/2021 

MS Irene Chan 
39 THE CIRCLE ST 
NARRAWEENA NSW 2099 
irenelhchan@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0311 - 2 The Circle NARRAWEENA NSW 2099

Hi Officer
I understand there is a propose building a boarding house at 2 The Circle, Narraweena 2099.

I am very much concern if the boarding house is built, it will cause the congestion of traffic and 
parking. During the outdoor activities at the Beverly Job park in the weekend there are already 
many cars parking at the car space provided and also at the narrow road side in front of my 
house. It has caused difficulties for us to reverse or in and out from the driveway. 

Considering every household has at least 2 cars and some car already being parking along on 
both sides of the narrow road everyday making it difficult to drive through that corner where no. 
2 The Circle is located.

Also there are many kids around cycling and skating on the circle and we would prefer not to 
have too many cars driving around. 

Would appreciate if you could consider the above and not to approve building the boarding 
house.

Thank you.
Irene
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Subject: Online Submission


